
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

In the matter of a management audit of 
Mid-Missouri Telephone Company. )Case No. T0-92-196 

NOTICE CLOSING CASE 

On January 12, 1993, the Staff's Management Audit Report was 

filed with the Commission. No party has filed a pleading on this matter 

since that time. Therefore, the parties are advised that this case may 

be closed as of December 18, 1998. 

(SEAL) 

Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
on this 18th day of December, 1998. 

BY THE COMMISSION 

Dale Hardy Roberts 
Secretary/Chief Regulatory Law Judge 

Dale Hardy Roberts, Secretary/Chief Regulatory Law Judge 


